
 
 

 
December 4, 2015 

 

To Valued Customers:     

 

 Thank you for your continuous support of FDK products. Please allow us to inform you 

regarding discontinuation of Li model listed below (to be replaced by alternate supplier of 

connector). 

 

Discontinued Model (current): 

ML2430-CJ1 (using JAE connector) 

 

Models Changing to Alternative Supplier (of connector): 

ML2430-CJ1 (will use JST connector) 

 JAE connector is already discontinued and will be replaced by JST connector 

( SPH-002T-P0.5S / Housing: PHR-3) as direct replacement for JAE connector. 

 Included with this letter is updated drawing of ML2430-CJ1 using JST connector; 

please review and acknowledge approval to use the new JST connector for any future 

orders to be placed with FDK on this cell model. 

 

We would like to receive your demand for this model for CY2016 in order to secure the new 

JST connector based on your demand needs.  We apologize for any inconvenience caused and 

thank you in advance for your understanding.  If you have any questions regarding this, please 

feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation on this.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jim Lewis 

OEM Sales Manager 

FDK America, Inc. 
 


